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  On behalf of YRC and RRC, Helmet Wearing Awareness Programme was conducted 

on 24.01.2020  at College premises and also the Rally was conducted from College to Villupuram 

New Bus Stand. The Chief Guest of the Programme was the Inspector of Police from Villupuram 

Town Police Station. More than 2500 students were participated in the rally.  

 

 


